
Dan Rosner 
 
My Name is Dan Rosner and I live in the north end of Tacoma several miles from the Occidental
contamination site.
I am deeply concerned about the future of Puget Sound in general and the toxic contamination from
the Occidental
Chemical Corporation site in particular.

I have read in the News Tribune that in order to cut costs, Occidental Chemical Corporation has
proposed cleaning up
less than half of the estimated highly toxic pollution underneath Commencent Bay, a vulnerable
aquatic ecosystem.
I believe that allowing Occidental Chemical Corporation to cut corners to save money regarding the
cleanup would create
a dangerous and unacceptable precedent for our community and the state of Washington. I urge the
Department of Ecology to require
that Occidental remove the maximum amount of their dangerous toxins possible from the
environment, and not be allowed to dump any of
their mess onto the commons that our children and future generations will inherit from us. 

Sincerely,

Dan Rosner
Tacoma
 


